
Read All About It 
News and information for the Parish of All Saints-by-the-Sea  

 

Finding Your Way Through the Service

Christian Formation 

 

wELCOME TO aLL sAINTS-BY-THE-sEA ePISCOPAL cHURCH! 

Flower Board  



Bishop's Guild  

seeks donations of 

handmade quilts 

Have you ever been to an All Saints’              

Eventide service? 

Books Needed 

Book Group 

A Note About Today’s 10 a.m. Pentecost Service 

mailto:donnakeller68@yahoo.com
mailto:vicki@asbts.org


Mark Your Calendars for the                         

End of the Year BBQ & Potluck! 

Bell Tower Construction 

 

Pilgrimage to Ireland 

Soups Needed for Eventide 

As we continue with our Eventide 

soup dinners, soups are still needed 

to feed those who attend the weekly 

Eventide service on Wednesday 

evenings at 6 p.m.  Soup containers 

are available for those who wish to 

make soup. 

The Abundant Table announces  

first-ever summer camp sessions 

Next Inter-generational Service is set for    

Sunday, June 5th  

Pledge Update  

Flower Deliveries 



Worship Leaders Parish Calendar 

Feeding Ministries 
All Saints’ Food Wagon 


